
Dear Valued DIRAK Customer, 

DIRAK is committed to providing quality, innovative hardware solutions which 
are manufactured with our customer’s safety and environmental responsibility in 
mind. This letter serves as a declaration that DIRAK products comply with 
California Proposition 65 otherwise known as the Safe Drinking Water and 
Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986. This legislation prohibits any persons 
conducting business which will knowingly discharge or release any chemical 
known to the State of California to be responsible for causing cancer, birth 
defects or reproductive harm.  

More information can be found here: Proposition 65 Information. 

Based on the information supplied to DIRAK by its vendors and 
manufacturing facilities none of the products DIRAK provides contain any of 
the chemicals listed under the Proposition 65 legislation as listed here: 
Proposition 65 Chemical List.  Currently, this information has not been verified 
by any third party.  If any new information is obtained by DIRAK which 
requires changes to the contents of this declaration, updates will be made.  
Please note that DIRAK cannot guarantee compliance if any of the 
products supplied are modified, processed or stored in an uncontrolled 
environment for extended periods of time. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please reference the links above or 
contact us at info@dirak.de. Thank you for working with DIRAK, we look 
forward to the continued opportunity to support your efforts and 
exceed expectations. 

Sincerely, 

DIRAK GmbH

 i.V. Thomas Pohlmann

Königsfelder Straße 1 
58256 Ennepetal / Germany 

Telefon  +49 (0) 23 33  837-0 
Telefax  +49 (0) 23 33  837-103 
E-Mail  info@dirak.de 
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